GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY
AMRUTA VIHAR, SAMBALPUR

Notice

It is for information of all concerned that due to the closure of the
University on account of the severe cyclonic storm and the ensuing puja
holidays, the registration for hostel admission of the UG students in the
waitlisted category is hereby postponed to the 15t of November 2018.
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